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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
Have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing the children on Monday 21st 

February. 

 

New dates for your diary: There will be an INSET day on the 14th March 2022 and the school will be 

closed on Thursday 5th May as it will be used as a polling station.  

 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  
 

Red Class  

We are concluding our work on The 

Gingerbread Man story. We used different 

bricks to build a bridge for the Gingerbread 

man to cross the river. Our story for the 

beginning of next half term will be Jack and 

the Beanstalk.  

 

  

  
 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children have been decorating 

cards for Valentine’s Day.  We used paint with 

different textures. They have been also 

exploring all the props for the Sensory Story 

“The Bremen Town Musicians”. They played 

some instruments and used BIGmacks to 

activate animal sounds when they appeared 

in the story. 

 
 

     

Pink Class  

In art this week Pink Class have been building 

the homes from The Three Little Pigs; using 

straw and using bricks to print paint. We’ve 

also really enjoyed a sensory story. In PE we’ve 

been practising balancing and jumping. 

 

  
   

Blue Class  

This week Blue Class children have been 

working to develop their fine motor skills 

through a range of mediums, such as cutting 

out shapes in dough, making marks in lentils 

and overwriting letters using felt pens. Also this 

week, children have been re-enacting the 

story The Three  

Bears and Goldilocks.  
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Orange Class 

In Orange Class this week, we continued to 

learn about shapes in a more practical way. 

The children had another opportunity to 

demonstrate their knowledge of simple 

shapes and colours by identifying and picking 

them from a group. During our cooking 

session, we had fun making our own pizzas 

using bagels. 

 

 
  

Ladybird Class  

Ladybirds Class have had a good week. They 

really enjoyed their art lesson.  We have also 

been having fun playing together.  We have 

been learning to take turns in games such as 

stacking towers, using the stomp rocket and 

others, it was great! 

 

  

 

Rainbow Class 

This past week we have been working on 2D 

and 3D shapes through various activities such 

as magnetic blocks, art and matching. We will 

continue to work on this topic next half term 

but we will be focusing on numbers and 

money to prepare for our weekly trip to Tesco. 
 

  
  

 
 

Green Class 

Green Class have enjoyed sharing a disco 

with Yellow Class as part of our community 

lesson. The children switched the bubble 

machine and disco lights on by switch and 

played parachute games.  

 

  
 

Purple Class  

During this week the children have continuied 

to recognise and write their own name. We 

also have been going through our topic story 

“ Goldilocks and the three bears” to develop 

our reading and comprehension skills. We 

have been using our phonics knowledge to 

write simple words, such as cat and dog. 
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Butterfly Class  

 This week in Butterfly Class the pupils have 

explored fruits and created a healthy fruit 

salad. We have enjoyed experiences in the 

sensory room and engaged with the light box.  

Our new friends are settling well into the class 

too.  

 

  
 

Gold Class  

Gold Class have enjoyed practicing phonics 

and recognising new sounds. We use every 

opportunity to improve our counting skills and 

social skills.  

Have a great Half Term break! 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

   Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 

You can book a free COVID test by visiting the 

following web address: 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th February Last Day of School Term  

Monday 21st February First Day of School Term 

Monday 14th March is an inset day. 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

Don’t Forget 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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